Dear Parents,

We can’t believe this is the last
newsletter of the 2015/2016
Session. We have truly enjoyed
working with you and your

children. The kids have done a
super job this year! We can hardly
wait for our Summer Session to
begin.

For the children who only attend _

- The Friendship Company during
| the school year, the last day of

-school is Friday, June 3rd. The first

| day of our summer program is
' Monday, June 6.

May 6th at
10:00 a.m,
the children who will be going to
kindergarten in the fall will be
hosting a Mother’s Tea. You won’t
want to miss this event! It is such a
special time for you and your child!
In fact, for many mom’s, this event
is the highlight of their child’s
preschool experience.

If vou cannot attend the Mother’s
Tea, please ask a grandmother,
friend, or neighbor to fill in
for vou so your child will
not feel left out!

On Friday,

B May 13, we will
be holding a
Trike-A-Thon to
benefit St. Jude
Chlldren s Research Hospital.
Trike-a-Thon is a week-long
curriculum that teaches riding-toy
safety. Children should bring their
trikes or riding toys and helmets to
school on the 13th, so they can
practice the rules they’ve learned at
the Trike-a-Thon.

Sponsor packets and permission
slips were sent home on Monday,
April 25th. The sponsor packets are
due back by Monday, May 16th.

Please see Meagan Border with
questions.

Memorial
Day

The Friendship
Company will be
closed on Monday,
May 30 for Memorial Day.

Worship
Services

This month, we will
have worship
service on
Tuesday, May 3rd
Thursday, May 12th
Friday, May 20th
Thursday, May 26th

Ihtegrated Pest
Mahagement
Plan

This month our pest
control inspector will be here on
Friday, May 6th at 6:00 p.m.

opring
Program

Sunday evening,
May 22nd, is the date
of our annual Spring Program. The pro-
gram will start at 6:00 p.m. in the Fel-
lowship Center. All of our children will
be participating in this special event..
Please drop off your children in their
classrooms at 5:30 and make your way
to the Fellowship Center to find a seat
for the program.

The children will entertain you with
some of their favorite songs and finger
plays. The kindergarteners-to-be will
be receiving “graduation” certificates.
Please feel free to invite as many
friends and family as you would like.
We are going to have a great evening
together!

Events

Friday, May 6
Mother’s Tea

Friday, May 13
Trike-A-Thon

Sunday, May 22
Spring Program/
Graduation

Monday, May 30
CLOSED For
Memorial Day




